Funds experts Walid Sharara and Milan Hauber are attending the conference of AIFMD review

organised by the ALFl on 2 february 2021.

The recent European Commission's consultation on the Alternative Investment Fund Managers

Directive (AIFMD) review touched upon many topics that have or have not been discussed in

previous reports.

ALFI and its working groups have reviewed the document and prepared a concise response to
the key aspects that we deem necessary to share with the Luxembourg fund and asset

management community.

If you would like to arrange a meeting post-conference with Walid or Milan, please get in touch.


https://www.ogier.com/people/milan-hauber

